
Camp Nauvoo is accepting applications for the caretaker position to begin in August of 2018 or at 
another agreeable time.  The position provides a three-bedroom home and all utilities and requires 
residence on the campground.  This position is a voluntary one but provides the home and other things 
necessary to perform the job.  Camp Nauvoo is in the last stages of a large expansion project and we 
envision its operation requiring a team of people.  The successful applicant will need to be someone 
who can enable and work effectively with a team of volunteers. 
 
Camp Nauvoo is in a unique location with many opportunities for service.  People of all different 
religious traditions come to Nauvoo to explore the roots of the restoration.  Nauvoo is particularly 
important to members of the many different churches that trace their roots back to the original 
Mormon Church.  For many of the visitors who stay with us this is their most significant opportunity to 
experience a part of the Community of Christ.  Camp Nauvoo is an opportunity to practice what we 
believe about hospitality.  
 
This position will include the ability to perform routine maintenance and light physical labor.  The 
caretaker will manage check in, check out using an online reservation system.   He or she will also 
provide visitor orientation and ensure a safe environment for campers.  
 
The position will remain open until June 15, 2018.  
 
Please send a resume and cover letter to the following: 
Deb Batey 
508 E. Green Street 
Mt. Pleasant, Iowa 52641    or 
email:   bateydeb@hotmail.com 
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